Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 31

Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS
Trust (NGH) on 12/04/18.

| am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.
e Do you currently have a Catalogue system at the Trust? —
Internal catalogue, however, we are also developing a hosted solution.
e Which supplier do you use for your Catalogue system? —
Virtual Stock
e How long have you had this system in place?
In development
e Are you under contract for your current catalogue system?
Yes
e What is the annual spend on this catalogue system?
£0.00
e What is your % catalogue compliance?
97%
e Which P2P system do you use?
Advanced — eProc eFin
 How long have you had this system in place?
eFin for 22 years and Eproc 13 years.
e Are you under contract for your P2P system?

Yes

e What is the annual spend on this P2P system?



Your request for this information has been given careful consideration.
However, the Trust is not able to give you the information because it is exempt
from disclosure under Section 43(2) Commercial Interests. To provide the
information as requested, would be disclosing information which is
commercially sensitive and could endanger the commercial interests of the
Trust.

Which Inventory Management system do you use?

Genesis Automation



